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June 21st, 2022 

Letter to Mayor and Council 

I have spoke to all my neighbours on the Concession Road 6 between Highway 47 
and all Goodwood Road and they have voiced the following concerns. 

1. The number and frequency of large heavy trucks using this stretch of road is 
increasing and, in many cases, they are exceeding the 60kmh speed limit, 

2. The residents are concerned about their safety when entering or leaving 
their driveways, some of which are ‘hidden’, 

3. Some of the residents have small children and are concerned for their 
safety, 

4. The noise factor is increasing as these vehicles are noisy, use engine 
braking, and emit noise and fumes when accelerating. 

The residents are looking to the Township for a solution to these problems and 
suggest that the trucks use a more viable road for these vehicles such as Highway 
47 or Goodwood Road.  The residents suggest that the Township could talk with 
local businesses with a view to having their delivery vehicles using Highway 47.  
Additional monitoring of speeds on this road may also help in making life safer for 
the residents. 

Safety, noise, children, and local pollution are major concerns that the residents 
need addressed, and the residents of the road between Highway 47 and 
Goodwood Road are now voicing these concerns to the Township. 

Regards 

Concerned Residents of the 6th Concession  








